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Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2019 Thursday 3rd Jan 

Messages about the end of day arrangements need 
to be given to the school office by 2pm, preferably 

by e-mail.  The end of the school day is always very 
busy, and we need time to get the message to your 

child in good time to ensure that they are re-assured 
about who is picking them up.   

Many thanks for your help with this.  

We welcome Mrs Brown, Puffins class 
teacher, to Great Barford  

Primary Academy. 
Parents and carers of the Puffin’s  

children are invited to meet  
Mrs Brown 

 on  
Wednesday 9th January at 3pm.  

We hope that you have all had a wonderful 
Christmas, and we wish you all a very Happy  

New Year. 

Lateness  
This term we will be monitoring the  

children who are late each day.   
 

It is really important to get your child to 
school on time. It helps them to settle 

and be ready for learning.  
 

School Gates open at 8.30am and close 
at 8.55am. 

 
 
 
 
 

  Please help your child to get into a good 
habit of being on time and ready for 

learning.  

Wednesday 9th Jan - KS1 drop in 
Wednesday 16th Jan - KS2 drop in 

 Everybody’s welcome  
Coffee Morning  

 

Tomorrow,  
Friday 4th January  

9am –10.30am 
 

Year Group Start Time  

Nursery 8.45am or 12.15pm 

All Other years 8.55am 

Our value this half term is Courage 
If your child does something outside of school that deserves recognition please let the class 

teacher know.   

If they have something special, such as an award they have gained outside of school, please let 
the class teacher know so that this can be shared in our celebration act of worship on a Friday.   

 
‘Be strong and courageous, do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you go’ 

Joshua 1.9 


